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Baker, Mike

From: Garza, Mary

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 1:54 PM

To: Goewey, Dan

Cc: Feltman, Dan; Baker, Mike

Subject: City of Aurora Fiber Optic Cable Run -- 2905 Diehl Road 

Dan, good afternoon. 

 

I sat in a meeting this morning for a pole permit application submittal at/near the captioned location.  It’s for a revision 

to an OnLight Aurora application that came in last Summer.   

 

Anyway…  during that meeting MIS and OnLight brought up a future permit submittal for more City of Aurora fiber to be 

installed in this area.  The run will be from an existing CoA HH in front of the building along Diehl, east to Eola, south 

along Eola for a couple hundred feet, east across Eola and then back north to the intersection.   

 

Now this application is for fiber and not poles, so I assume you will likely get it.  So here’s the point.  I told them that to 

make it a quick review and pretty easy to approve, to show the dimensions from the proposed fiber lines to the nearby 

existing public utilities.  But, I had forgotten that you do look for your standard comments to be printed on the plans. I 

wonder if you would like to forward those details to Mike so he can get that to the engineer.  The remarks might show 

up on the first submission they bring in and could save time in the long run. 

 

 

 

Mary Garza, P.E. 

Professional Engineer 

Department of Public Works 

Engineering Division 

mgarza@aurora-il.org 

(630) 256-3206 
 

bakerm
Highlight

bakerm
Highlight


